
Letter to Rusesell City Energy Center.txt
From: Stan Nguyen 
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2009 4:14 PM
To: Weyman Lee
Subject: Letter to Rusesell City Energy Center
                                                                                    
                                                              9/16/09

       

       

       

                             

       

                                        Dear Weyman Lee,

       

       

       

       

           I’m writing this letter because I’m a citizen of SanLorenzo/SanLeandro.  
My Mother, Sister and cousins are citizens. Thus I really do not like the idea of 
the power plant here that they are building. If they are going to pollute citizens, 
then why not the citizens of San Mateo where the energy is going to? I really 
disagree with it because it would affect us and the society very much. I would  love
to say that instead of building a fossil fuel power plant, build a Solar plant. It 
would help to reduce global warming. The pollutants of a fossil fuel plant would 
aggravate people with health problems and illnesses such as asthma.

       

       

       

       

       

       

                                                                                    
                      Sincerely, Stan Nguyen
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